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  INFORMATION LETTER  505-21-17 

29 March 2021 
 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of Model 505 helicopters 
 
 
SUBJECT: GLOBAL ALTERNATE METHOD OF COMPLIANCE (AMOC) FOR 

AIRWORTHINESS DIRECTIVE (AD) 2021-06-06. 
 
Bell has recently introduced a new pilot collective stick tube as a terminating action to 
PART I of Alert Service Bulletin (ASB) 505-21-20 Revision C, 11 March 2021.  
 
Thereafter, following the release of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Airworthiness 
Directive (AD) 2021-06-06, Bell has received inquiries from operators with regards to 
applicability of the AD to pilot collective stick tubes having complied with latest revision of 
ASB 505-21-20.  
 
Bell has received a Global Alternate Method of Compliance (AMOC) for AD 2021-06-
06 from the FAA which is attached to this Information Letter (IL).  
 
If required, this IL can be referenced to obtain concurrence from your local aviation 
authority that this AMOC is an acceptable means to comply with AD 2021-06-06. 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Product Support Engineering 
Tel: 1-450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / productsupport@bellflight.com 
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